
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Wednesday, March 6, 2019 
A Day  
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Advisory Bell Schedule 
All A Breakfast, Small Gym, 7:00am 
Musical Rehearsals, Auditorium, All Day 
Hands on CPR Video for Seniors, Advisory 
Female Athletes Meeting, Holliday Gym, 8:55am  
Severe Weather Drill, 9:30am 
Rep from U.S. Air Force Academy at BHS, 1:15am 
Track vs Sanderson, WakeMed Park, 3:30pm  
A Chorus Line [Preview], Auditorium, 3:30pm  
Softball @ Wakefield, 4:00pm  
 
GLOBAL POINTS OF PROGRESS -Thailand: An electric car designed to float in floods is hitting the market.  ​During 
Thailand’s rainy season the country’s roads are prone to flooding. The country is also vulnerable to tsunamis and 
experienced a major one in 2004. The microcars can drive 100 miles between charges, and while they aren’t 
intended to be true amphibious vehicles, they are equipped with waterproof batteries and are buoyant enough to 
float in an emergency. A Japanese automotive designer worked with a Thai investor to bring the vehicles to 
production.  
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​.  
 

it is ​EF High School Exchange Years​ placing season. Would you like to host Chiara from Italy, or Jun from 
Thailand, or how about Fredrik from Sweden? All of our students come from different backgrounds so I am sure 
with your hobbies likes and interests we will be able to have you join our EF family!!! ​Please contact me as soon 
as you can - all students, and school slots are first come first serve.​ ​Enjoy this short video​:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4aPqi4IdVmc   
 
Parent Volunteers Needed for Resume Writing Workshop: 
The Broughton Business Alliance will be offering a Resume Writing Workshop for students in grades 10 - 12 on 
Friday, March 15 during 3B and 4B class periods ​(students should register for the event by going to 
Tinyurl.com/resume-write​)​. 
Parent and Business Volunteers are needed to help critique and edit student resumes. Directions to volunteers 
will be provided prior to the start of each session. Volunteers can register to attend one or both sessions: 
(Session 1: 10:05-12:05  Session 2: 12:15-2:15). Volunteer Registration: ​tinyurl.com/Volunteer-ResumeWS​. 
Please email Rebecca Davis with any questions (rdavis9@wcpss.net). Thank you for your support! 
 
Do you know who funds new computers and iPads at Broughton, or models for the human anatomy classes? 
Where do funds come from to start a Chess Club, or to send theater students to Scotland for a Shakespeare 
festival? Where does our staff turn when sports facilities need repairing? The answer is frequently the Needham 
B. Broughton Capital Foundation.   Now more than ever, Broughton needs your help. As public funding and 
administrative support declines, Broughton must work even harder to provide enrichment opportunities and 
continue the standard of excellence that typifies our traditions.  

The Foundation is hosting ​Broughton’s Celebrating 90 Birthday ​party on March 23rd at The Fairview in 
Raleigh. We hope you’ll consider ​sponsoring at one of the various levels ranging from $500 to $10,000​. 
Non-sponsor tickets are also available for $60 - $150 per person. We hope you’ll come and enjoy the food, fun 
and Broughton festivities.  
Please visit ​www.NBHSCapitalFoundation.com​ for information about party tickets, sponsorships and the Capital 
Foundation in general.  

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4aPqi4IdVmc
http://tinyurl.com/resume-write
http://tinyurl.com/Volunteer-ResumeWS
https://doughbar.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b73d6fba43fc5eab2aa06a64&id=3b61f50be1&e=2a7a4c49c2


TICKETS MUST BE PURCHASED IN ADVANCE.  DEADLINE IS March 6​th! 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL] 
 
The Broughton International Festival will take place from 5-7 PM on March 20.  Students who would like to 
perform at the festival or who would like to help prepare decorations should see Mr. Brooks in ​room 156 after 
school on March 5, 7, 11, or​ 12 or during lunches on March 11, 13, or 15. 
 

2​nd​ Annual Cinderella Project. Prom season is rapidly approaching, but before you drop hundreds of dollars 
on a new dress and tuxedo rentals, I would like to encourage you and your students to both donate and 
take advantage of the Cinderella Project. Last year, we received over 600 plus dress donations so there is 
something available for everyone! This year, Wake County Student Government is hosting the 2nd Annual 
Cinderella Project at Broughton from March 20th to the 22nd. We are accepting lightly used prom dresses, 
men’s formal wear, jewelry, ties, make up, cufflinks, dress shoes, etc. Donations can be dropped off 
outside of Pattisall-William’s room, 2402. We are also looking for volunteers who will be able to alter 
clothing on distribution days, collect corporate donations, and, especially, to SPREAD THE WORD! 
Questions? Please email Jack White, jdbwhite4@gmail.com. 
 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 
 
Juniors: Dartmouth has asked Broughton to identify some of our stand-out rising minority rising seniors as 
candidates for their three-day residential college-access program scheduled this July 15-17. Participating 
students will receive an in-depth introduction to the enduring value of a liberal arts education through 
Dartmouth’s curriculum and faculty, experience the state-of-the-art facilities available to them, and make 
meaningful connections with their peers. Dartmouth covers all costs associated with the program, including 
round-trip transportation to and from Hanover? If interested in being considered, see Mr. Rudder in the 
Guidance Resource Center, Room 1209. Deadline: Friday, March 15.  
 
Seniors & Juniors ​may sign up to meet with college representatives who visit Broughton throughout the year. 
Sign-up sheets are posted in a notebook in the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209]. ​Teachers must give 
permission for students to attend these meetings. ​See Mr. Rudder in the Guidance Resource Center if you have 
questions.  
 
Campbell University Thursday, March 14          A-Day  1:15PM  
NCSU VetPAC Friday, March 22           A-Day         1:15PM 
East Carolina University Tuesday, April 9                          B-Day  9:45AM  
 
 College & University Open Houses/Information Sessions 

[Not held on the Broughton campus] 
 
VMI  

March 8-9 ROTC Options 
RSVP vmi.edu/openhouse 

 
Case Western Reserve Univ. March 29/April 5, 12, 19 Open Houses 

Schedule visits at case.edu/admission 
 

Shaw University March 22High School Day 
Doors open at 8:30am/ C.C. Spaulding Gymnasium  
Music/Games/Food 
To register, visit www.shawu.edu/2K19 
 

James Madison University Sunday, March 31, 2019 
Courtyard by Marriott Raleigh 
Cary-Parkside Town Commons, Cary, NC 
RSVP: jmu.edu/admissions/reception 
 

http://www.shawu.edu/2K19


 Benedict College [SC] April 12     Spring Open House 
9:00 am - Noon    Complimentary lunch 
To register, visit ​www.benedict.edu/admissions  

 
¶

  

 

 

 

http://www.benedict.edu/admissions

